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Welcome to the Summer 2017 

Batchworth Telegraph, the twice 

yearly magazine from 

Rickmansworth Waterways Trust, 

and what a year it has been so far!  

 

As I reported in the last issue, the 

year 2017 is the 25th anniversary 

since the formation of our charity.  

We had been scratching our heads 

about how we could celebrate this 

milestone, but I can think of no 

better recognition of all the work 

our volunteers have given to 

Rickmansworth Waterways Trust 

since its formation than to receive 

the Queen's Award for Voluntary 

Service.  

 

This is a tremendous achievement 

and one that everyone who has 

worked for the Trust can take pride 

in. It also helps with our recognition 

as a charity and hopefully means 

that others will want to work with 

us and be part of our successful 

organisation. There is more about 

the award and actual presentation 

ceremony later in this issue.  

 

Since losing the classroom at the 

Mill in April 2016 we have not stood 

still. We have just gained planning 

permission for our new education 

facility and confirmed the decision 

to go ahead with the building �r 
again, more later in this issue. We 

also have welcomed Rob Moore, 

who was previously head of History 

at St Martin's School, as our new 

Education Programme Manager. 

Rob has come up to speed very 

quickly and Learning at the Lock 

continues to run successfully from 

Room 1 in St Mary's Church Hall. 

You can read more from Rob later 

in this issue, but by the middle of 

July we will have already completed 

22 school visits this year. Special 

thanks to Mark for helping bring 

Rob on board quickly and also to  
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